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SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, December 4, 2018)
Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Tuesday, December 4, 2018

Members Present
Kelly Barrera, Bev Slough, Patrick Canan, Tommy Allen

1. CALL TO ORDER BY SCHOOL BOARD CHAIR at 8:30 AM
2. ROLL CALL BY SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

3. OPENING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT
Mr. Forson introduced Cathy Mittelstadt, Deputy Superintendent for
Operations, to present a Mosaic donated to the school district.

Ms. Mittelstadt, introduced Manilla Clough and Tommy Bledsoe

to unveil Mosaic artwork created by Ms. Clough. The beautiful piece
was dedicated in honor of Mr. Bledsoe, retired Program Specialist for
K-12 Fine Arts, and will be displayed in the SJICSD lobby.

Antonio Scott, Program Specialist for K-12 Fine Arts/PE/Driver's Ed,

shared background information about Ms. Clough and Mr. Bledsoe.

Public Comments

1. Simone Endress, 141 Martin Road, St. Augustine, FL 32086
Miss Endress spoke about Mental Health Project by Pedro
Menendez High School Model United Nations

4. WORKSHOP TOPICS:
4.01 Controlled Open Enrollment- Presented by Mrs. Nicole Cubbedge,
Executive Director for Planning and Government Relations.

4.02 Facilities Update- Presented by Mr. Paul Rose, Exective Director
for Facilities and Operations.

4.03 Employee Management System-Presented by Mr. Bruce Patrou,
Chief Information Officer.

4.04 Textbook Adoption Process- Mr. Brennan Asplen, Deputy Superintendent
for Academic Sercies introduced Mrs. Dawn Sapp, Associate Superintendent
for Curriculum and Instruction to present.

4.05 Security Update- Presented by Mr. Paul Abbatinozzi, Senior Director for
School Services.

5. PUBLIC COMMENTS
There were no public comments

6. CLOSING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS
Ms. Slough shared that she would be attending the Excellence in Education
Summit in Washington D.C. and she is looking forward to new information she
can bring back to our district.

Mr. Canan thanked the departments and presenters for their fine work.

Mr. Allen shared his appreciation for Mrs. Slough's willingness to go to D.C.
He thanked the presenters for their shared information.

Mrs. Barrera thanked the departments for sharing their updates and applauded
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their thoroughness.

Mr. Forson stated his gratitude regarding the hard work of all staff members,
taking note of the huge steps forward by the Employee Management System.
This was our district’s expertise at work. He went on to share appreciation
for the Early Childhood Staff regarding the success of the Holly Jolly Trolley
and Holiday Dinner at Fullerwood, Monday, December 3rd.

7. ADJOURNMENT at 9:45 AM.
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